
 
I m p o r ta nt  N o t i c e  

Broadway Bridge over the Harlem River 

 

 

Manhattan              Community Boards No. 12M, No. 7X and No. 8X  July 2014 

During the week of July 21, the NYC Department of Transportation Division of 
Bridges will  clean and grease the operating machinery of the Broadway Bridge 
over the Harlem River.  One northbound lane will be closed Monday through 
Thursday from 8:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m.  One southbound lane will be closed on 
Friday from 8:00 a.m. until 3:00 p.m.  One lane in each direction will be open to 
traffic at all times.  

Anne Koenig of the Office of Community Affairs is available to provide information 
about this project at 212-839-6307 or AKoenig@dot.nyc.gov. For all NYC non-
emergency services, including inquiries regarding NYCDOT construction projects, dial 
311. Be prepared to give your name, the borough of the project, and a return phone 
number. 

Northbound:  July 21-24  

Southbound:  July 25  
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